Imagining the future, picturing results

It is 2015, adults at risk in Camden are safer than ever before. Not only are people safe, they feel safe.   

Adults at risk are in control of their lives, they make decisions about what they want to do, the services they use and most importantly they fully understand the risks that go with those decisions.  Incidences of abuse are rare – when it does occur people seek help and know what to do to stop it happening in the first place. 

For the very first time, thanks to really creative thinking about communications, public perceptions about abuse are in line with the facts. At neighbourhood level people work in partnership with public services to improve the quality of life for themselves and their neighbours.
What was it that Camden Adult Safeguarding Partnership Board did that made this happen?  
1. What were your priorities back in 2012?  What did you want to achieve? 

2. What did you need to do differently to achieve these goals?

3. What do you see transformed in the way we communicate, engage and involve service users and the public?
Be Bold. Be specific. This is exactly the accelerated progress that you hoped to see.

Once you have considered the questions above, decide as a group on three strategic outcomes that need to be included in Camden’s Safeguarding Adults Strategy now, to focus the partnership’s work over the next two to three years in order to achieve the vision of 2015. 
